
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Starting on November 4th, our 6th students will engage in the Relationships and Sexual Wellbeing 

Module as part of their curriculum. The module has been designed to provide students with a 

comprehensive understanding of various aspects of relationships, sexuality, and gender, empowering 

them with the knowledge and skills necessary for making informed decisions and promoting healthy 

interactions. This is an important part of our commitment to holistic education and ensuring that our 

students are equipped to navigate the complexities of the modern world.  

 

Throughout this module, students will explore the following topics: 

• Healthy relationships  

• Consent 

• Gender culture and social norms  

• Abusive and violent relationships  

• Sexual health 

If you have any concerns or questions about the content or approach of this module, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. We value your input and are here to address any queries or worries you 

may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Senior Cycle RE Department 


